
 

Ref.No.: Plexh/cir/436                                                             Date: 21.08.2025                                         

 

To, 

All Members of Plexconcil / COA Members 

  

Dear Sir / Madam, 

  

Subject: Inputs for Meeting with H.E. Thani bin Ahmed Al Zeyoudi, Minister of 
State for Foreign Trade, UAE – Reg. 

  

We wish to inform you that H.E. Thani bin Ahmed Al Zeyoudi, Minister of State for 
Foreign Trade, United Arab Emirates, is scheduled to visit Mumbai and meet with 
the Hon’ble Union Minister of Commerce & Industry (HCIM) on 29th–30th August 
2025. 

 

This upcoming meeting presents a valuable opportunity to highlight and address key 
trade-related issues concerning our sector and other allied industries. 

 

 In this context, you are requested to kindly share any specific issues or concerns 
you would like to be raised during the said meeting, latest by 22nd August 2025 
(4pm) to nilotpal@plexconcil.org; bharti@plexconcil.org.  

Your timely input will help ensure that pertinent matters are effectively represented. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Warm regards, 

mailto:nilotpal@plexconcil.org
mailto:bharti@plexconcil.org


Bharti Parave  

Dy. Director  

Plexconcil   

 


